What Do You Think
We Should Do?

Project Overview

The New York State Thruway
Authority is conducting a Corridor
Study of the Thruway between
Interchange 21A (Berkshire
Connector) and Interchange 25A
(Schenectady, 1-88) in Albany and
Schenectady Counties. The
purpose of the Study is to develop
a prioritized Capital Improvement
Plan to address structural, safety,
and operational needs within the
corridor over the next 20 years to
support the regional growth of the
capital district.

For meeting directions, information or
special needs accommodations:
Contact The Department of Planning Services at
New York State Thruway Authority
Phone: (518) 436-2703 or visit
www.thruway.state.ny.us (select "Albany Corridor Study")

To provide comments or feedback about the Study,
visit the Study Website at www.thruway.state.ny.us
and select “Albany Corridor Study.”




